
Dear all the new Year 6 students that will be 
joining Arena Academy in Year 7,  

  

We hope that you love your time at Arena Academy! 
Do not worry about starting secondary school. At first, 
the school may seem big but once you get used to it, it 
will feel quite small. Also, do not worry if you are the 
only person coming to Arena Academy from your 
primary school – there are lots of other people in your 
position. It is very easy to make friends at Arena 
Academy as there are lots of other students who will 
want to hang out with you! 
 
All of the teachers at Arena Academy are friendly here 
and they cannot wait to see you in September, neither 
can we! 

  

From Grace 

 


